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Friday 9th February 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We can’t believe another term is over, that’s half of Year 6 complete! The children have had yet another brilliant term 

and they should be immensely proud of themselves. We wish them all a restful and relaxing half term break. 

Mock SATs Results 

In last week’s update, it was mentioned that scaled scores would be sent home prior to half term. Unfortunately, due 

to a large number of absences amongst the children over the past week, not all children have sat the relevant papers. 

To ensure all children can catch up and to ensure this information is sent home at the same time for all, you will now 

receive the children’s scores on Tuesday 20th February, prior to Parents Evening. In addition to this, we wanted to let 

you know that Year 6 do not receive interim reports in the Spring Term, as you receive this information instead.  

Parents Evening-Wednesday 21st and Thursday 22nd February 

After the half term, we will  be holding Parents Evening on Wednesday 21st and Thursday 22nd. A Parent Mail has gone 

out for you to book a slot with your class teacher. We look forward to seeing you then! 

World War Two Day-Friday 23rd February 
 
We can’t wait for World War Two Day! We look forward to seeing the children in their costumes for a day of History 
on Friday 23rd.  
 
PTA Logo Competition 

The PTA, official charity name 'Friends of Worplesdon School', are desperately in need of a new logo - and we need 

your children's creative flair to design one! Please see the separate Parent Mail which outlines the prize details, the 

closing date and the all-important T&Cs. We can’t wait to see the entries! 

Eco Competition 

The Eco Committee is running a poster competition over half term. The poster is to encourage people around the 

estate to make more eco-friendly choices. Here are some ideas: advertise the walking bus, encourage people to pick 

up dog poo, ask parents/carers to ensure engines are turned off when waiting at drop off/pick up, remind people not 

to park on grass verges etc. The children have been asked to hand the posters to their class teacher by Monday 19th 

February, and the Eco committee will collect and judge them. All children who enter will receive 10 house points, the 

winning poster from each year group will earn 50 house points and the overall winner will receive 100 house points! 

This week, we’d like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves: 

Wrens 

Megan-For excellent presentation of findings on her refraction investigation. 

Freya-For writing an intriguing and interesting newspaper article based on The Blitz. 

Maksymilian-For show curiosity during our Science investigation on Refraction. 

Halle-For adding excellent detail into her newspaper article, including direct speech for quotes. 

Jays 

Ruby-For showing confidence in her writing of a newspaper article set in WW2. 
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Talia-For always living by the school values and being an excellent role model to others. 

Kestrels 

Freya-For creating a very well thought out blog in computing with a specific purpose. 

Claire-For showing good perseverance in your maths work this week when tackling algebra! 

Henry-For independently producing a great newspaper report on World War Two. 

 

Finally, if you ever have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to catch us on the playground at the end of 

the day. However, we know that lots of Year 6 children walk out to meet an adult, so alternatively you can email us 

(no matter how small a question or problem may be!) on the addresses below: 

Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Best wishes, 

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands 
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